
This week at school we continued learning all about the 
ocean.  During our fine motor craft time we made sparkly 

seahorses, green toads, and rainbow fish.

On Wednesday this week, we took a break from the ocean to 
learn about our teeth. Miss Chelsea, a dental hygienist, came 

in to read us a story, show us how to brush our teeth, and 
teach us all about sugar bugs.  Charlotte was here during this

presentation, so she also taught us about how to care for
dog’s teeth.  Ask your child what flavor Charlotte’s 
toothpaste is.  We all laughed when we found out!

In our centers this week we introduced a new game to the 
class, Perfection. When we first began playing, we matched 

the shapes to the correct spot that they went in.  After a 
couple of practice rounds, we turned on the timer and tried 

to race the clock!  It was lots of fun!

Next week we will be celebrating Dr. Seuss!  Each day of the 
week we will be reading a story and making a special craft to 

go along with our theme.  

For show and tell next week, students may bring in any item 
they want!

Week of February 21st to February 25th

Please have your child’s full snow 
gear (hats, gloves, heavy jackets, 

boots, and snow pants) every 
Tuesday and Friday going 

forward.  We would like to try 
and get outside these two days 

during the week!

Please remember to send your 
child in with extra masks and a 

water bottle daily!
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February 25th

Staff Development, NO AFTER 
SCHOOL

February 28th to March 4th

Dr. Seuss Week


